
BEFORE THE 

STATE OF NEVADA 

TAXICAB AUTHORITY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

THE STATE OF NEVADA TAXICAB AUTHORITY BOARD WILL MEET TO CONDUCT A 

PUBLIC HEARING IN THE MATTER OF: 

1. Public Hearing--Joint Application of Desert Cab Company and A-Cab Company to Adjust 
Taxicab Charges to Include a Fifty Cent ($0.50) Per Taxi Ride Pass-Through Software 
License Charge incurred as the result of a negotiated license agreement by KAPTYN with 
the third-party patent owner. KAPTYN, is one of the Software-As-A-Service taxi dispatch 
and data system providers who licenses these types of systems, devices and methods to 
the taxicab industry in Clark County, Nevada. 
  

Wednesday February 19, 2025 

At 9:30 a.m. 

at the 

Nevada State Business Center 

3300 W. Sahara Avenue 

Nevada Room 

Las Vegas, NV  89102 

 

The hearing will be conducted pursuant to NRS Chapter 223B, NRS 706.8818 and NAC 

706.909 and NAC 706.924, and is expected to involve discussion of, but is not limited to, 

NRS 706.8819(1)(a), NRS 706.8836, NAC 706.465, NRS Chapter 706 and NAC Chapter 

706 generally, and any other relevant statutes and regulations. 

 

Any person wishing to intervene must file the appropriate Petition with the Taxicab 

Authority in accordance with NAC 706.894 no later than 3:00 p.m. on MONDAY, 

FEBRUARY 3, 2025. 

 

Further information is available at the Taxicab Authority office located at 2090 E. 

Flamingo Road, Suite 200, Las Vegas, Nevada 89119. 

 

Dated the 21st day of January, 2025, at Las Vegas, Nevada. 

 

State of Nevada Taxicab Authority By: Todd Park, Administrator 

PUB: January 22, 2025 
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